
JOEL GOLDBERG

P0 Box 520
Talmage, CA 95481
(707) 462-4536,
e-mail <berg48_01 @wildblue.net>

June 24, 2015 Receve & inspected

Peter Doyle
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street NW FCC Makt Room

Washington, DC 20554

Dear Mr. Doyle

I'm writing to you because I am a supporter of KZYX and Z.
Please do not revoke this stations licenses.
KZYX and Z bring so much to the Mendocino County community that it would make this letter
very extensive to list them all.
I rely on their news, local, domestic and foreign for keeping in contact with what is happening
in this world.
They are the only station in our area that brings to the minute disaster news to the listening
public.
I have been a long time supporter of KZYX and Z, since 1995 when I moved to Mendocino
County.
They do a wonderful job of bringing current events, music, and a myriad of different forums to
its public.
I reiterate PLEASE let them keep their license.

Sincerely

Joel Goldberg
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